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I oppose House Bill 3103 and its amendments. The approach to timber harvest 

advocated in the bill is not sustainable. It is good for neither forestry resources, nor 

the ecosystems supported by the forest, including salmon and other wildlife. The 

actions proposed would be bad for water quality, and would undercut Oregon forests 

key role in carbon sequestration.  

 

I urge you to oppose this bill. Please do not let it pass out of committee. 


